

MEMORANDUM

To: Faculty

From: Donzell Lee, Ph.D. & L.

Interim Provost & Executive Vice President

Re: Mandatory Attendance -- Commencement

Date: February 9, 2015

As an annual reminder, please take note of the 144th year Commencement Exercise. The faculty line-up begins promptly at 6:30 a.m. on May 9th, 2015 at the Davey L. Whitney Health, Physical Education, and Recreation Complex.

Commencement is a special day on which we celebrate our students' achievements. We look forward to sharing this happy occasion with them, their families, and significant others. Your participation in Commencement is a way to share the great accomplishment of our students and their families who have supported them on their Brave journey to attain one of life's most significant milestones. I look forward to seeing you there.

cc: Dr. Alfred Rankins, Jr.

Deans Chairs